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02/11/2019  22:46:112019/4370/P OBJ Georg Thesmann Hi there,

please note my objection to the planned extension outlined in 2019/4370/P.

I live in the flat adjacent and would suffer material loss of light. My rear window is already recessed and the 

extension would further limit light coming in. The light from the south is already blocked for most of the day 

from a large tree in front of it. I have been suffering from depression for many years and am particularly 

sensitive to lack of light.

I would be interested in a light study being carried out to explore the effects on my property before any 

application is assessed. 

Further I fear I would experience an invasion of privacy and added noise.

From what I can make out the plans indicate an outdoor roof terrace, which would overlook my outside space 

and give views into my window.

The extension seems only intended to increase profits of the pure rental nature of 158, by making a room 

bigger, rather than providing room for more people to live there.

Thank you for taking my concerns into consideration.

Georg Thesmann
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